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                                                 DANGER TREES
Since Katrina and Rita and also the drought conditions across Entergy’s jurisdictions, everyone is aware that the number of dead/danger trees, especially Pine Trees has increased tremendously. There is a danger of these trees falling and we are asking that everyone pay close attention to your work assignments due to this additional hazard. Encourage employees to be aware of their surroundings and to stay out of the line of fire with this potential risk.   Utilize Hazard Assessments to capture risk and communicate to all those at the work site.  Pre-job scouting by Operation Coordinators, Utility Foreman, and Engineering Assistants can help identify these risks for crews.  In some cases the tree identified as a hazard may require removal prior to working in the area.
Vegetation Teams are working hard to remove as many of these risk as possible in your work areas. Continue to notify your local office of Danger Trees and discuss mitigation issues with your employees.
Finally, there are many dead trees along our highways.  These trees can present driving hazards if they fall on to the road way.  Please remember to be aware of this potential hazard when driving and alert all family members and coworkers of this risk so they will be more aware of their surroundings as they drive.
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